
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 
A. Edward Scherer 

EDISON Man.gerof 
Nuclear Regulatory Affairs 

An EDISOA INTRN\A TIONAA L Company 

November 12, 1998 

Mr. E. W. Merschoff, Regional Administrator Region IV 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400 
Arlington, TX 76011-8064 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361 and 50-362 
INPO Emergency Planning Coordinator Training San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station Units 1, 2, and 3 

Dear Mr. Merschoff: 

Consistent with your discussion with Mr. Cyrus Anderson (SCE Manager, Emergency Preparedness), during SCE's pre-SALP meeting on June 30, 1998, this letter invites NRC to make a presentation in the INPO Emergency Planning Coordinator training program. Southern California Edison (SCE) is sponsoring this program which will be held at San Onofre from December 9 through December 11, 1998. We anticipate that about 30 individuals from Region IV utilities will attend.  
The course content is being developed by Emergency Planning (EP) personnel from several Region IV plants and NRC participation would be appreciated. SCE would welcome an NRC presentation on EP-related utility/NRC regulatory interface and have reserved a two-hour time block in the course schedule for this purpose. If an NRC representative will be able to attend, please have them contact Mr. M. Hug, Emergency Planning Supervisor, at (949) 368-6881. The specific scheduling of the NRC presentation will be arranged to suit your representative's requirements.  
If you have any questions or would like additional information, please contact myself or Mr. M. Hug. 

' 

Sincerely, 
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PDR ADOCK 05000206 
F PDR 
cc: NRC Document Control Desk 

J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre, Units 2 & 3 
P. 0. Box 128 
San Clemente, CA 92674-0128 
949-368-7501 
Fax 949-368-7575


